

## Detroit City Council Council Member Angela Whitfield Calloway

dur

District 2

TO: Director David Whitaker, LPD

THROUGH: Council President Mary Sheffield

FROM: Council Member Angela Whitfield Calloway

DATE: July 17, 2024

RE: Request for

## REQUEST FOR A REPORT CONCERNING THE CRIO DISPARITY STUDY

In April 2023, the City Council approved funds for CRIO to conduct a disparity study. During the past year, . CRIO has not presented a disparity study to the City Council and has not asked for additional funding concerning the requested disparity study.

Please have the Legislative Policy Division report on the status of the disparity study and the reasons for the delay. Please have the report include recommendations concerning actions needed to have the Administration conduct studies authorized and budgeted by the City Council. Please authorize a quarterly status report concerning this matter.

Please contact Peter Rhoades, Policy Analyst at <a href="mailto:peter.rhoades@detroitmi.gov">peter.rhoades@detroitmi.gov</a> for further information concerning this request.